
 

 

 
 

 

 

DATE: August 3, 2022 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Accept Donation from Sheryl Painter in Memory of Retired 

TTUSD Employee Verna Painter for the Truckee Elementary 

School Garden 
 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Accept Donation from Sheryl Painter in memory of retired Tahoe Truckee Unified 

School District (TTUSD) Employee Verna Painter for the Truckee Elementary School 

Garden Project 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Ms. Sheryl Painter is providing the funds donated from several donors in memory of her 

mother, a retired TTUSD employee, Verna Painter.  The award is for the Truckee 

Elementary School’s garden project. 

 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  $1,440.00 – several donors through Ms. Sheryl Painter 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Lupita Vazquez, Executive Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: Donation Form 


